Brookline High School

FoPA
Friends of Performing Arts
Attention parents of Bat Boy cast members! 

Here’s your chance to give special congratulations to the star in your life, acknowledging your student’s talent and hard work while supporting unfunded needs currently facing BHS’s Performing Arts Department. Please consider purchasing a special greeting for your student in the Bat Boy program book Feb. 9-12. 
Greeting costs are: 
· $100 for full page (5 ¼" wide x 7 ½" high) 
· $50 for half page (5 ¼" wide x 3 ¾" high) 
· $35 for a 1/3 page (5 ¼" wide x 2 ½" high – horizontal) 
You have two options for placing a greeting:
* Send us what you want to say in the greeting and what size you want it to be, and we'll put it together for you with an appropriate graphic. Greetings are often as simple as “Break a leg, ___. We love you, Mom and Dad.” Greetings can also acknowledge the department (“Congratulations to the cast and crew…”) or be “In appreciation of…” or “In memory of…” For sample ideas, click on this link to our website:

http://fopa.weebly.com/program-books-sample-copy-with-greetings--ads-rate-info.html
or

*Email a camera-ready greeting in a PDF format (preferred method). 

Please send all space reservations and your greeting (either camera-ready or text only) to Ben Whipple at Benjamin.whipple@verizon.net).

 

The deadline for all space reservations and greeting copy is: Friday, January 14.  Additional greetings will be accepted for the book if space is available.
 

Please make checks payable to: BHS Friends of Performing Arts. 
Mail to: Robert Kaim, 762 Washington Street, Brookline, MA 02446
 

Thanks for your support!
FoPA (Friends of Performing Arts) 

